Application number: 18822705
Client number: 60883939
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Steven Anderson

Tempe 85282
United States of America

Dear Steven Anderson

Application for a visitor visa for:
Applicant:
Steven Anderson

Thank you for your application for a visitor visa - General. We received your application on 07 August
2019.

Our decision on your application

We have declined your application for a visitor visa because you do not meet the requirements set
out in visitor visa immigration instructions.

We have made this decision because:

- As part of our assessment we have considered whether you meet character requirements.
However, our record shows that you were exclude or deported from countries, such as South
Africa, United Kingdom and Netherlands etc. This means you are subject to Section 15 of
New Zealand’s immigration act. (a5.20.b.iv) unless it is granted by special direction.

- We sent a letter outlining our concern on 9 September 2019, and received evidence that is
not sufficient to justify granting a special direction.

We have considered if requiring a bond or granting a limited visa would lessen our concerns or if
there are any special circumstances to justify an exception to immigration instructions, but can find
no reason for any of these.

Requesting a Reconsideration

There is no right of appeal or reconsideration against a decision on a temporary entry class visa
application made outside of New Zealand.

If you have new information that has not been considered by INZ, you can submit a further
application. This would be considered on its merits and would need to show that you meet all
relevant New Zealand government immigration instructions.


Steven Anderson


Steven Anderson



Contact us
If you have any questions, you can:

m  email me at Anthony.Lin@mbie.govt.nz

m call our Immigration Contact Centre on 0508 55 88 55 or 09 914 4100, or for those outside of
New Zealand +64 9 914 4100, or

m find answers to frequently asked questions or email us your enquiry at
https://www.immigration.govt.nz/search .

You will need to tell us your application and client numbers (you will find these at the top of this
letter). Please have them with you and be ready to quote them if you contact us.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Lin
Immigration Officer
Immigration New Zealand



